VILLAGE OF FRIENDSHIP HEIGHTS

VILLAGE COUNCIL

MELANIE ROSE WHITE, Mayor

MICHAEL J. DORSEY, Chairman

OHN R. MERTENS, Vice Chairman

PAULA DURBIN, Secretary

KATHLEEN COOPER, Treasurer

CAROLINA ZUMARÁN-JONES, Parliamentarian

ALEXANDRA KIELTY, Historian

JULIAN P. MANSFIELD, Village Manager

4433 SOUTH PARK AVENUE CHEVY CHASE, MARYLAND 20815

> Phone: 301-656-2797 Fax: 301-907-3922 Email: info@friendshipheightsmd.gov Website: www.friendshipheightsmd.gov



APPROVED

Minutes

Friendship Heights Village Council Capital Improvements
Committee/Communications Committee
Wednesday, April 18, 2018

Council members present: John Mertens; Paula Durbin; Melanie White; Kathy Cooper; Carolina Zumaran-Jones.

Staff members present: Julian Mansfield; Robert Shapiro.

At 5:30 p.m., the Capital Improvements Committee and Communications Committee held a joint meeting in public session at the Friendship Heights Village Center.

Mr. Mertens and Ms. Durbin discussed options for replacing the Humphrey Park bulletin board and for Village entrance signage. Mr. Mertens' proposal to install welcome signs on two corners of Humphrey Park (at Hills Plaza and Friendship Boulevard) was discussed and will be forwarded to the full Council for consideration.

The meeting was adjourned at 6:30 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,

Chair, Capital Improvements Committee

Paula Durbin

Chair, Communications Committee